
From: Kathy Marshman  
Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2024 9:18 AM 
To: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 

Hello Anna and Josh 

I live on Sunray Ave in Lambeth, I am very concerned about this proposed amendment to 
allow construction of 4-storey townhomes on Sunray Ave and other similar streets in 
London.  

We must have public input on this. Sandy Levin addressed this in a London Free Press 
article this weekend and I know many residents are very concerned and want to provide 
input.  I am asking that this subject be added to the Sept 24 City meeting agenda for public 
consultation. 

By the way, I have written you, Anna, before and only heard back from an 
admin assistant.  I sincerely hope this matter is of utmost importance that I can hear back 
directly from you or Josh. 

Thank you. 

Kathy Marshman 


